redbricks | school

Ref No: Cir/RBS/2021-22/No.26 Date: 29/07/2021
To: Parents (Class 9 and Class 10)

From: The Principal

Subject: Updates regarding Reopening of the School

Dear Parents,

We are happy to announce that we are reopening the school in the physical mode for Class 9 & Class 10 students,
as per the guidelines of the State Government of Gujarat from 6th August, 2021 Friday.

To start with, the school will be functioning in physical mode three days/week (Mon,Wed,Fri), and on some
working Saturdays for practical classes. The school timings during these days will be 07:55 am - 01:00 pm.
Students will continue to have their virtual classes for the rest of the days.

Please note some important points:

e Uniform: Students will need to attend physical school in their school uniform. If the uniform is not
immediately available, then a grace period until 15th August, 2021 will be given to students. During the
grace period, they can wear a House T-shirt/ collared plain T-shirt of any solid colour with Black or Grey
pants. All students will need to wear Masks at all times.

o Timetable: The same session timetable as virtual classes will be followed on Mon, Wed, Fri in the physical
learning mode.

e Transport: The Transport facility will be provided with COVID protocols (temperature check, masks, social
distancing). Until the school does not reopen fully, there might be limited stops available and the
transport fees will be calculated and charged on a monthly basis, because the cost of running transport
will be different due to less number of students and unused capacity in the vehicles to adhere to social
distancing.

® Food: The lunch meal facility will also be provided with COVID precautions. In order to avoid sharing of
food, we are outsourcing the meal facility temporarily so that children receive freshly cooked and
individually packed light lunch meals. Meal fees will be calculated and charged on a monthly basis until
this system continues. Students will continue to carry a snack for the short break.

e The route details along with the transport fees and meal fees will be shared separately closer to the
reopening date.

The school is ready with all the safety measures and shall abide by all the SOPs and guidelines laid down by the
State Govt authorities. Further safety guidelines will be shared closer to the reopening date for students to
follow.

We request you to submit this ‘Indication of Interest’ Form (link here) by 30th July (tomorrow) to express your
interest in sending your child to school and to help the school in planning the further logistics.

This form is compulsory to submit, irrespective of whether you are interested or not interested in sending your
child to physical school. Please note that this is not a formal consent form, and it is to collect your perspectives.
A formal consent form will be sent closer to the reopening date.

Looking forward to welcoming our students back and creating a secured schooling experience for all of us.
Thank you,

Regards,

Atpe Lt

Mrs. Sutapa Mishra
Principal -Redbricks School


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScP1x1o1RZ1ZbXfpwk0rOOL7Xb4lUyhC9yM7HnqOvygIgAKJQ/viewform

